

05 February 2021

Dear Parents/Carers.



Virtual Art Lessons - Thursday 11th and Friday 12th February

On Thursday 11th and Friday 12th February at 1.15pm, your child's teacher will be delivering an additional live Art lessons on Teams.

On the Thursday, they will talk about the focus of drawing and explain what they would like the children to produce. We ask this work to be photographed and sent to us in the usual way, via Class Dojo. This will allow us to create a presentation of all the children's work to share with the class.

On the Friday afternoon, your child's teacher will share a game that can be accessed through the Tate art gallery website called 'Tate-Kids' - https://www.tate.org.uk/kids

This programme can be accessed on a laptop, phone or tablet and will allow the children to paint or draw a picture fitting in with the class focus. The programme then gives you the opportunity to save the work that your child has created to the device they are using.

Once saved, it can then be emailed directly to school - info@oasisnewoak.org, we will then use your child's work to create a virtual gallery, which we will share with you.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

C. Morre

Mrs Moore

Year 4 Teacher & Art Lead

